
SPRITE CLUB OF SA 

GENERAL MEETING 

2ND June 2024 

MINUTES 

1. Welcome: President Robin opened the meeting at 20:00 with a reminder for all 

members to sign the attendance book 

2. Apologize: Alistair Dow, Elaine Cardone 

3. Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted Moved Philip Kies seconded Grant 

Stephenson 

4. Correspondence In: MG Motoring May and June editions; Goblins Gazette June edition  

                                    Wellington Hotel 

                               Out: Nil 

5. Treasurers Report: Presented by Kerry Fisher was accepted Moved Pat Miller seconded 

Michael McLaren 

6. Webmaster: Systems upgrades would commence early June for completion by months 

end 

7. Social: Mid Week Run arranged by Russel and Judy to Finnis General Store via areas east 

of Adelaide with a morning tea break at Nairne was one of attrition but none the less 

very enjoyable. 

Sellicks Hill Run turned out to be interesting navigation coupled with a litany of issues for 

some Sprites that were resolved by a team of Sprite experts! Visit to Dean Kings vineyard 

and lunch at The Victory Hotel completed the day with a total of nine Sprites enjoying 

the day. 

8. Club registration: Log books issued for 1 ICV and 1 Historic vehicle. Don advised that at 

the last meeting of Federation that overseas and interstate cars with current registration 

and owners can be offered historic registration however anew owner must go through 

Regency Park. All new committees must advise Federation of changes to their structure 

while any constitutional changes must be advised to both the State govt and Federation. 

Clubbie owners seeking conditional registration on vehicles under 25 years old must 

follow the amended guidelines. The Department of transport are currently reviewing 

exemption process and are in the process of updating and simplifying ICV reporting. 

Motorfest programme is now available detailing 10 events based around the Bay to 

Birdwood   

9. Competition report: Pat advised that MSCA Supersprint on 23rd June would have a come 

and try component and suggested that members should make use of this day to Come 

&Try 

10. Clubbies: Nothing reported as Sean was on holidays 

11. Regalia: the new grille badges have arrived together with a range of winter apparel 



Hoodies, scarves, and beanies in addition to a range of log book covers 

12. Library: nothing to report. 

13. General Business: Next meeting will be followed by cheese and wine. Feel free to bring 

one of your own to share amongst other members. 

Chris Migone and Peter Dineen are looking to import 5 speed gearbox conversion kits, if 

interested please contact them. 

2026 Nationals the current challenge is to establish a suitable date that will fit in with a 

motorsport activity and not clash with other scheduled events that are occurring in the 

March / April time slot. 

14. Coming events 16th June winter cup Hillclimb, 19th June Winter solstice run, 23rd June 

MSCA Supersprint. 

 

 

 

Meeting closed at 20:40 followed by Supper. 


